
  
9/15/2022 
 
Clark Trucking 
 
Tim has asked that we lock the purchases down for the new dump trucks as there is some fear 
that the costs will increase prior to arrival of the new trucks.  Attached is the proposal from 
Clark Trucking.  These costs should come from MVH once the trucks are delivered.   
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager  
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